
What is 
IGEday?

25 mars 2022

Don’t miss out on  
the best day of the  
semester!

On Friday 25 March 2022
you’ll have the chance to visit a company 
and try out life as an engineer for a day.

Who can participate?
Anyone between the ages of 13 and 19 who 
identifies as a girl or non-binary person can 
participate, regardless of where they live. 
Regardless of the subjects you study or your 
interest in tech, you’re welcome to take part!

How do I sign up?
Registration is open between January 10 
and March 11. You can apply and find out 
which companies are participating on our 
website, womengineer.org.

Have you ever 
wondered what 
an engineer  
actually does?
In 2022, the eighth annual Introduce  
a Girl to Engineering Day will take place. 
Companies like BillerudKorsnäs, Södra, 
WSP, Zound Industries and many more 
will open their doors and show you  
what it means to be an engineer.


